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Andrew Beattie

From: Jane Burgett

Sent: Friday, 16 December 2016 2:42 PM

To: Andrew Beattie

Subject: RE: Toyota spare parts warehouse and distribution centre

Hi Andrew 

 

The EPA previously provided comments on SSD 7719 on 5 July 2016. The EPA has nothing further to add in response 

to the modification of SSD 7719 and our previous response still stands. 

 

Regards 

 

 

Jane Burgett  

Acting Unit Head – Metropolitan Industry 

Sydney Region, NSW Environment Protection Authority  

+61 2 9995 6911  +61 412 206 798 

jane.burgett@epa.nsw.gov.au  www.epa.nsw.gov.au   @EPA_NSW 

Report pollution and environmental incidents 131 555 (NSW only) or +61 2 9995 5555 

 
 

 

 

From: Andrew Beattie  

Sent: Friday, 16 December 2016 2:25 PM 

To: Jane Burgett <Jane.Burgett@epa.nsw.gov.au> 

Subject: Toyota spare parts warehouse and distribution centre 

 

Hi Jane, 

 

Thanks for providing the EPA’s response to the Toyota warehouse and distribution facility EIS which is on exhibition 

until today. 

 

The Department also sought comment on the Sigma warehouse and distribution facility (SSD 7719) at the same 

time. It would be appreciated if you could advise whether the EPA intends on providing a response to this EIS. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Andrew 

 

Andrew Beattie 
Principal Planner 
Industry Assessments 
Priority Projects 
Department of Planning and Environment 
Level 22, 320 Pitt Street | GPO Box 39 | Sydney NSW 2001 
T 02 9274 6384 
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